
UCC  Meeting               12/04/06 
 
Present: 
UCC Voting:  Robert Aboolian, Annette Daoud, Jule Gomez de Garcia,  

Kara Witzke, Olaf Hansen   
Ex officeo:  David Barsky, Virginia Mann 
Excused: Gabriela Sonntag   

 
1. We approved the minutes from our November 27. meeting. 
2. We discussed the answers from Marcos Martinez and approved the C2-Forms 

for TA301 and TA305. 
3. David Barsky informed us about the proposed change to the History Major 

Option: Single Subject Preparation in Social Sciences. UCC will wait until 
the History Department will make further changes to the P2-Form. 

4. We reviewed the newly submitted P-Form for the Masters option in 
Education: Communicative Sciences and Disorders. The UCC approved the 
proposal pending some changes which will be reported to Suzanne Moineau 
by Annette Daoud. The UCC will wait until BLP finishes its review before 
the P-Form will be brought to the senate. 

5. We reviewed the proposed change to the History Major. After some 
discussion the UCC decided to ask for signatures from six departments which 
are impacted by the proposed change. 

6. David Barsky reported about the answers from Christine Hanson and Peter 
Zwick to our questions about the proposed change to the Global Business 
Management Option. David Barsky will inform Gary Oddou about the 
answers.  

 
Olaf Hansen 


